Principal: Mrs A Molloy

Telephone: 028 68621133 Fax: 028 68621133



St Paul's Primary School
7 Lisnarick Road
Irvinestown
Co Fermanagh
BT94 1EY

19th March 2020

Dear All,

It is with a heavy heart that I write this letter to you. There are very difficult and challenging times ahead for all of us.

As our school closes indefinitely, I trust and pray that we will look out for and after each other as best we can. We have put work packs together for the children but their health and well-being and that of the whole school community is more important than anything else.

I would like to pay tribute to the fantastic team we have here at St. Paul's and Necarne Community Nursery. I thank each and every member of staff for their hard work and dedication to our school. I also would like to thank our parents and guardians for the support they give us in our effort to ensure that every child reaches their full potential. Thanks also to Father Kevin and our committed Board of Governors who work hard in the background to ensure the smooth running of St. Paul's.

Please feel free to contact me on the school mobile (07802881241) or email me at amolloy164@c2kni.net if I can be of any help in the months ahead.

Please look after yourselves and stay safe until we meet again. This too will pass.

God bless.

Anne Molloy

a Molloy